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Province to move local health unit to ‘yellow’ as local
cases decline
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Declining new coronavirus cases in recent
weeks means COVID-19 restrictions will be
eased somewhat starting Monday in
Haliburton  County, Northumberland
County and Kawartha Lakes.

As of 12:01 am on Monday (March 8), the
Ontario government will move the
Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District
Health Unit (HKPRDHU) region to its

Yellow COVID-19 colour category. This is
the second lowest level in Ontario’s five-
colour COVID-19 Response Framework, and
one step below the current Orange category
that the area has been in for the past three
weeks since the provincial Stay-at-Home
order was lifted in mid-February.

Under the Yellow level, most businesses
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